LIVING FOR HOPE MINISTRIES

Psalm 82:3 Defend the weak and the fatherless;

uphold the cause of the poor and oppressed.

Greetings,

To our old and new friends, we hope this letter finds you well! As we approach summers end and a new season begins, we wanted to update you on what lies ahead for Living for Hope.

For those of you who are receiving this newsletter for the first time allow me to share a little about Living for Hope (LFH). We exist to provide food, clothing and Hope to the elderly in Cap Haitian, Haiti. As you probably already know, a lot of ministries around the world are geared towards providing for the children which makes this ministry unique. We provide one hot meal, every day, 365 days a year. Throughout the year we collect donations of clothes, shoes and other basic needs for everyday life to send to those the Lord has placed in our care.

Over the last several weeks I was honored and humbled by the outpour of clothes which were donated by the prayer team of the West Palm Beach Campus of Journey Church.

Donated were the following items:

LADIES ITEMS

139 shirts, 34 dresses, 15 pairs of slacks/pants, 14 skirts, 10 blouses, 5 shorts, 2 PJs, 2 jackets, 1 sweatshirt and 1 blanket.

MENS ITEMS

46 shirts, 18 pairs of pants, 17 pairs of shoes, 7 ties, and 3 nice Suit/Jackets.

The above items were neatly folded and boxed by Linda (my wife) and Beth (my daughter) then delivered to Missions Flight International at the Fort Pierce Airport. Please pray for a safe flight as well as protection over the boxes as they enter Customs in Cap Haitien.

I will also ask you to please pray along with us as we wait for His guidance on our next visit back to Cap Haitien. We have received word from trusted people locally and abroad that travel to Haiti has become much safer than in the past few years. We will be following up

again this week with our friends in Haiti and if they give us a good report it looks like October may be our next visit.

For those who donated clothes and shoes, I wish you could be able to see the excitement of those who will be receiving your donations. It will certainly be like Christmas to them!

For those who have continued to faithfully give a monetary gift, words cannot express our gratitude towards your generosity. It's your generosity that over the last 8 years has not only fed a hot meal to 70 elderly people in the poorest country in the Western Hemisphere but has warmed their hearts as well.

If our LORD leads you to give, please make your tax-deductible contribution out to New Hopes Mission International, in the memo please write Living for Hope or simply LFH. Mail to:

New Hope Missions International (or NHMI)

4243 SW McCrory St.

Port St. Lucie Fl. 34953

Blessings,

Doug, Linda, Brittney, and Beth

